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Mount Carmel Announces New Regional Nursing Executive 

Linda Carrick Joins Health System Leadership Team 

 
Columbus - Mount Carmel is pleased to announce the appointment of Linda Carrick, Ph.D., RN, 
as Regional Nursing Executive of the Mount Carmel Health System and Vice President for 
Patient Care Services at Mount Carmel East. 
 
“Linda brings a wealth of experience as a nursing and healthcare executive,” said Claus von 
Zychlin, President and Chief Executive Officer of Mount Carmel Health System. "This is an 
exciting time for our system, and we are fortunate to have Linda join our organization." 
 
For the past seven years, Dr. Carrick served as the Senior Vice President for Clinical 
Operations/Chief Nursing Executive for the Kennedy Health System, and as an executive 
consultant. She has also served as Executive Vice President at the Mercy Health System, and 
has held numerous nursing leadership roles at the Hospital of the University of Pennsylvania.  
 
"I'm excited about this opportunity to help Mount Carmel transform healthcare delivery in central 
Ohio by providing high-quality, people-centered care," said Carrick. "I look forward to working 
with the nursing staff, physicians and colleagues at Mount Carmel to achieve that goal and fulfill 
our mission.”     
 
Dr. Carrick received her Ph.D. in Healthcare Administration from The University of 
Pennsylvania, a Master of Science degree in Cardiovascular Nursing from The University of 
Pennsylvania, and her Bachelor of Science Degree in Nursing from Villanova University.  
 
She is also a Wharton Executive Fellow and speaks nationally on outcomes management, 
nursing executive leadership and process improvement. Dr. Carrick also serves as an adjunct 
professor at the University of Pennsylvania School of Nursing, and teaches Healthcare 
Economics in the University's Master's Program.  
 
Dr. Carrick officially assumed her new position on April 20. 
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